
Sonics & Families, 

We wanted to reach out to all of you to thank you for all of your efforts to continue on with your 
learning, despite the unique situation we all find ourselves currently in. These are stressful times and we 
want to remind all of you that our number one goal is to remain healthy and safe as we attempt to 
continue with our learning. Our SRHS webpage https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-
S/1818/Pages/default.aspx  as well as ASD S https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-
S/Pages/welcome.aspx  are good resources for the most up to date information from our province, 
district and school. 

As we are well into our second week of online learning, teachers have asked students in grade 11 and 12 
to indicate if they have committed to the credit versus enrolled distinction.  Please ensure you have 
done this Sonics.  We want to again clarify that students will be given recognition for any and all courses 
they were currently enrolled in this semester and will be able to move onto the next grade or course 
with that recognition of enrolled. The CREDIT indicates to post secondary schools that the core 
curriculum has been completed by the students as well as provides these students the opportunity to 
have feedback on their continued learning. It is important to note that the province has recommended 
that students attempt only 2 or 3 credits due to the work load. 

Support is available to our students in many forms: our G3 Advisors as they make regular contact, our 
teachers as they connect though email and TEAMS, our guidance department, our resource department, 
and our administration team. Please reach out with any concerns. 

Graduates: 

Our potential graduates should know if they were on track to graduate and if they have questions they 
can reach out to guidance or administration. 

Each of you have been added to a Grad TEAM which we will use in addition to our webpage to share 
information. 

Those interested in gaining credit for their Goals, Growth and Grit: Skills for Success 120, better known 
as G3, will be able to do so by completing one of the two project pathways. We will extend the due date 
to the end of May. More will come on how the projects will be collected. 

G3 Advisors will be confirming proper spelling of your first, middle and last name for diploma 
preparation for the province over the next few days. 

We are looking for ways to celebrate you GRADS! 

  

Continue to work hard, but balance it with self care! 

SRHS Staff and Administration 
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